
 

 

 

On behalf of the Executive Board of 
the IABPFF have a 

HAPPY 
HOLIDAY 
SEASON 

Whatever your faith we wish you a happy holiday 
season and we pray that your holiday is filled with 
the simple blessings that matters most to your 
families. 

We hope that your holiday is filled with joy, love and 
cheer with warm memories throughout the year. 

May God continue to bless us all and that we will 
“Keep the Fires Burning for Justice” throughout this 
year and into the New Year. 

Addington Stewart – IABPFF President 

                  


